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To whom it may concern,  

We are delighted to inform you that due to the increasing demand and expansion of our community 

services, Rabbi Max Goldstein has ordained his son, Reverend Efrayim Goldstein, to support the 

Victoria Community Centre (VCC).  

Reverend Efrayim Goldstein will play a pivotal role in improving our services, working closely with 

local government organizations, and dedicating part of his time to the community in Hungary at 

Bodrokerestier. 

Bodrokerestier is a place of great significance for English-speaking pilgrims who annually visit Reb 

Yeshaya of Kerestier, revered as the wonder Rabbi.  

To contact Reverend Efrayim Goldstein regarding work in Hungary, kindly use the email address 

Rabbi@kerestir.com. For VCC members, you may reach him at efrayim@vcc.org.uk. 

 

 

Mrs H Rose 

 

 

Honorary Secretary, Victoria Community Centre 

Cc: Rabbi@vcc.org.uk  
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